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Memo 
To: Dimple Desai 

From: Nelson Tereso 

Cc :   Sheila Hummel 

Date: 8/23/2011 

Re: Windham Hospital Expansion 

Attached please find the Environmental Assessment Checklist for the above referenced project.  Stage I 
circulation of the project began on July 19, 2011 and ended on August 19, 2011.   

Stage 1 comments were received from DEP.  The issues/concerns raised by State agencies are related to 
compliance with storm water management, erosion control, and indirect project impacts, etc.  Based on all of the 
comments received, it is recommended that an EIE is not warranted for this project. 

DECD submits this document for OPM’s approval.  Please call me if you have any questions at (860) 270-8213.   


